
At its meeting of April 29, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the following motion on this item: 
 
“That the joint letter from Councillor Janet Davis, Ward 31 and Councillor Mary Margaret 
McMahon, Ward 32 be referred to the Chief Executive Officer to report back, in consultation with 
the City of Toronto Planning Department, on a strategy to prioritize review of mobility hubs 
within Toronto as identified by Metrolinx”. 
 


